From: Goyette, David

Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 3:37 PM

To: bobs@ueallc.com; bobs@ultimateenergyadyvisors.com

Cc: markf@ultimateenergyadvisors.com; Wiesner, David K

Subject: DM 14-185 Ultimate Energy Advisors, Items Needed To Complete Application RE: How to Apply for Registration
as Provider of Electric Aggregation Service

Bob,
This is a follow-up to the voicemail | left you a few minutes ago.

Your application, which was received by the Commission on July 14, 2014, will be considered an initial application and
not a renewal, as your filing was received over 3 months after your electric aggregator registration expired on April 9,
2014, under Docket No. DM 12-045.

in order to complete your application, you will need to submit an additional $125- check to cover the cost of an initial
application. In addition, your filing is missing a copy of the certificate from the N.H. Secretary of State’s office stating
that you are authorized to do business in New Hampshire. | noted that, for line number 5 of your application regarding
this requirement, you state, “Please see attached authorization.” There is no attachment.

If you would like to go forward with your application, submit a $125 check and a copy of the SOS certificate by mail to
the address below. Provide 3 copies of the certificate.

Executive Director

NHPUC

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Also file a PDF version of the SOS certificate by email to executive.director@puc.nh.gov .

Include the docket number above on your filing. Please cc me on your email.
Thank you.

David Goyette

Utility Analyst 11

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit 5t, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429
603.271.6326(voice)

603.271.3878(fax)



From: Mark Fisher [mailto:markf@ultimateenergyadvisors.com]
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2014 1:50 PM

To: Goyette, David
Subject: RE: How to Apply for Registration as Provider of Electric Aggregation Service

David,

Thanks for the follow up to my phone call. Just confirming. $125 for renewal? We have the form ready to go, just need
to get the certificate of good standing from the NH SOS. We are sending out the request today (By mail, as directed by
the SOS).

Thanks. -Mark

Mark Fisher

Ultimate Energy Adivsors, LLC
markf@ueallc.com
214-923-5101

From: Goyette, David [maifto:David.Goyette@puc.nh.gov]

Sent: Friday, May 23, 2014 11:13 AM

To: markf@ultimateenergyadvisors.com; markf@ueallc.com

Subject: How to Apply for Registration as Provider of Electric Aggregation Service

Mark,
This is a follow-up to the voicemail you left me today.
To apply for a registration to provide electric aggregation service, go to the Puc 2000 rules {(available at

http://puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/rules.htm). Next, copy Puc 2006.02 from the PDF and paste this into a Word
document. Then, address each of the 9 items in Puc 2006.02.

There is a $250- fee to apply for an initial registration to provide electric aggregation service. Make the check payable
to: New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

fn order to complete the registration, you must file paper and electronic versions of the application.
For the paper version, mail an original and 2 copies of the application to:

Executive Director

NHPUC

21 South Fruit St, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

For the electronic version, email the application to: executive.director@puc.nh.gov.

I noted that your original registration application did not include a copy of a certificate from the New Hampshire
Secretary of State (SOS), which shows you are authorized to do business in New Hampshire. In order to renew your
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registration, you will need to provide a copy of the certificate. The original certificate, which has a gold-colored seal, is
not necessarily something you would have received from the SOS unless you specifically requested it; there is an
additional charge for the certificate. If you do not have one, you will have to contact the SOS office to obtain a
certificate.

Thank you.

David Goyette

Utility Analyst 111

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 3. Fruit St, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429
603.271.6326(voice)

603.271.3878{fax)



